

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web:www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Thursday 29th April

Dear Parents/Carers,

I would like to invite you to an information session called 'Helping your child to manage change'. During these sessions I will share information and advice to enable you to confidently help your child with their transition to secondary school. These sessions are for parents and carers only. The children themselves explore the topic of transition through their weekly PSHE lessons and undertake a wide range of project work designed to help them develop the skills they will need to embark confidently on their next steps in education.

You may think it very early to be thinking about transition but we know from experience that the children who experience the smoothest and most positive transitions are those who prepare for changes well in advance.

The sessions will take place on **Thursday** 6th **May** via **Zoom** and there will be two identical sessions during the day to allow for maximum participation. These will take place at **11:30am** and **5:30pm**. Please find below the information you will need to join the Zoom sessions. Due to the sessions being virtual there is no requirement to register your interest in advance.

Topic: Helping your child to manage change

Time: May 6, 2021 11:30 am

Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/4503208071?pwd=
MGFsdTNBd3ZDc0VXU3BuT3pEdSt0Zz09

Meeting ID: 450 320 8071

Passcode: b1Yet1

Topic: Helping your child to manage change

Time: May 6, 2021 05:30 pm

Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/4503208071?pwd=

MGFsdTNBd3ZDc0VXU3BuT3pEdSt0Zz09

Meeting ID: 450 320 8071

Passcode: b1Yet1

At Bearwood Primary and Nursery School we are extremely proud of our Year 6 children and want the very best for them as they take their next steps into secondary education. I look forward to working closely with you to prepare them for this exciting stage.

If you have any questions about the sessions or about transition arrangements for the Year 6 children please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office on 01202 590703.

Miss Prince

Pupil Engagement and Welfare Officer













